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TRANSPORTATION AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS AND ON 

COMMERCE & CONSUMER PROTECTION 
ON HB 1094 HD1 RELATING TO COMMERCIAL DRIVER LICENSING 

Thank you Chair English, Chair Baker, and committee members. I am Gareth 
Sakakida, Managing Director of the Hawaii Transportation Association (HTA) with over 
400 transportation related members throughout the state of Hawaii. 

Hawaii Transportation Association supports this bill as it represents an adoption 
of the federal motor carrier safety regulations already in effect. 

Thank you. 
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